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Report on Entrepreneurship Webinar  

 

The Department of Computer Science and Engineering in association with Office of Alumni 

Relations conducted Alumni Entrepreneurs Webinar on the topic “The Entrepreneur’s Guide to 

Getting Started “on December 3rd, 2020 with the resource person Mr. Imthyaz Sheriff, Director, 

Ideassion Technology Solutions. The speaker Mr. Imthyaz Sheriff is an M.Tech-CSE Alumnus 

of 2011 batch.  

 

 

 
 

 

Dr.K.Ganesh, Director – Office of Alumni Relations welcomed the participants and introduced 

the speaker to the audience who were connected via Google Meet. There were around 45 

participants and the webinar was an eye opener to the budding aspirants who wanted to bloom 

in the field.  



 
 

The webinar was a very detailed and fun dive into what being an entrepreneur means and what 

it entails. It was interesting to listen to the perspective about success and failures in being an 

entrepreneur.  

 

 
 

 

One of the highlights of the session was his thought-provoking explanation of the 'purpose' 

Venn diagram, also known as 'IKIGAI'. It made the students view things from a new and exciting 

perspective and helped the participants ask very important questions to themselves. Another 

key moment was the explanation of the chart showing the progress from ideation of a venture to 

the end and all the different wins and losses an entrepreneur will have to face to get to the top. 

The speaker also highlighted the key points of what every Entrepreneur needs.  

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

Mr.Imthyaz Sheriff briefed with many other graphs and metrics to explain the day to day of an 

entrepreneur, all of which allowed the participants to realize that a successful entrepreneur need 

not require lots of resources. A basic requirement of just a laptop and the proper mindset is all 

that is necessary to get started. He also shared his experience working with many different 

people on different ventures and talked about its negatives and positives and how to deal with 

them.  

 

The session overall was highly informative, captivating, and enlightening. It stimulated the minds 

and inspired the participants to take a step towards being an entrepreneur.   

 

The vote of thanks was delivered by Mr. John Mathew, Office of Alumni Relations. On behalf of 

the Department of CSE, Mrs. S.P.Valli, Assistant Professor Selection Grade/CSE, Department 

Alumni Coordinator thanked the speaker, all the students and faculty participants for joining the 

webinar.  

 

 


